[bookmark: _GoBack]It has been very disappointing over the last few weeks to see the disrespect shown toward our upgraded athletic facilities.  There has been chewing tobacco spit on the courts that ate the coating away and left a discolored mark, the chains were cut that kept the gates from being opened all the way to the courts to keep bikes out, electric bikes and other wheeled objects have been on the courts and track which can ruin the surfacing, two gates were misaligned with force and people have gone through the south ditch and a residential yard to get to the east side of the field and onto the track.  Of course this is only being done by a few people and most people are very good, but changes are typically made because of a disrespectful few.
In order to prevent, or in other cases identify, disrespectful people we are adding more surveillance cameras to the athletic facilities and installing a fence around the entire track.  While we hate spending the funds to do this, and we never thought people would be so disrespectful, we need to protect our investment in these facilities.  If you see someone doing something inappropriate, please tell them to stop or at least let someone at the school know what has occurred.
